PARISH OF THE MOST BLESSED TRINITY CHURCHES OF ST. STEPHEN AND ALL SAINTS

Rev. Thomas W. Doyle, 293 Muiryhall Street, Coatbridge, ML5 3RZ Tel: 01236 441110

Email: themostblessedtrinity@rcdom.org.uk

Website: www.mostblessedtrinity.com

Twitter: @rcblesstrinity

Facebook page:

Parish of the Most Blessed Trinity 4th Sunday of the Year, B,

28th January 2024

All Saints		St. Stephen's	
Monday	7.30 p.m. Mass/Novena	Tuesday	10.00 a.m. Mass
Wednesday	9.30 a.m. Mass	Wednesday	10.00 a.m. Mass
Friday	9.30 a.m. Mass	Thursday	10.00 a.m. Mass
Saturday	4.30 p.m. Vigil Mass	Saturday	5.30 p.m. Vigil Mass
Sunday	10.30 a.m. Mass	Sunday	12.15 p.m. Mass
Sunday	5.30 p.m. Mass	·	•

FEAST DAYS

Wednesday 31st January
Friday 2nd February
The Presentation of the Lord, is the World Day of Consecrated Life.



OUR CUB AND SCOUT GROUP is back

after the Christmas break and is looking for more children to join. Children between 7 3/4 and 9 years for the Cubs and 10 1/2 to 12 for the Scouts. We meet on Friday eve-

nings at 7pm in Coatbridge High School Sports Hall. Bring your child along on a Friday evening to find out more and join in the fun, or

email 5thairdriescoutgroup@gmail.com for more info.

PROJECT WELLSPRING

As you heard me speaking last week in the sermon the Bishop is proposing that all Parishes in the Diocese be part of this new Pastoral Initiative, called Project Wellspring. The finer details of this new Project are still being ironed out and put together. As soon as we receive definite word and concrete proposals I shall, of course, put this to the Parish. The proposed date for the roll-out of Project Wellspring is 11th February which is a Sunday, when we should be able to bring you the "Vision Statement"

SYNODALITY

In keeping with the wishes of Our Holy Father, Pope Francis, the Diocese calls all of us to be involved in the Synodal Process in which we are called to discern the will of God for the future of the Church by opening our lives to the prompting of the Holy Spirit and open and honest dialogue among ourselves. Last year, the parish engaged in this with mixed response. I am hoping that some parishioners may wish to be part of the second Session of Synodality. This will take place on 2 sessions during the opening weeks of Lent, and details to follow.



GIRL GUIDES meet on Wednesday evenings in the Hall from 7.00-9.00 p.m. Come along and join in the fun.

KIDS DISCO, Monday 26th February

Between 6.00 and 7.00 pm, doors open 5.45 pm. Tickets £2 per child and £1 per adult, on sale now in school and in the church.

MOTHERS' DAY EVENT, Friday 8th March an evening with DJ Ray, £10 per ticket. Doors open 7.00 p.m. Tickets on sale NOW.

HCPT; Friday 15th March, Patricia Ferns and friends, £10 per ticket, on sale NOW. Doors open 7.00 pm MARRIAGE PREPARATION COURSES, in the Parish Centre of St. Augustine's, Coatbridge on the following days: 17th February, 16th March 23024, 20th April 2024 and 15th June 2024, Cost £50 Book your course today. Further details on the latest News Section of our website.

GRIEF TO GRACE RETREAT

The next Grief to Grace Retreat in Scotland is being held from 15th/20th April in St Mary's, Kinnoull in Perth. The Bishops of Scotland are supporting this Retreat and have given their endorsement for its promotion.

Grief to Grace is a specialised 5-day programme of spiritual and psychological healing for anyone who has suffered from

sexual, physical, or emotional abuse or neglect in childhood, adolescence or adulthood, including those who are victims of rape, incest or abuse by a religious / member of the clergy.

PADRE PIO EVENTS ST. PATRICK'S VARIETY CONCERT

11th March 2024 Royal Concert Hall, Glasgow

"The concert features: the singing priest from Britain's Got Talent, Fr. Ray Kelly, the compere and comedian priest- Fr Frankie, his father - Jimmy Cricket, ceili band and Irish dancers and a 'special guest'. We hope to raise funds for some great causes: to send some sick and young people to San Giovanni Rotondo this year, a communion breadmaking machine (Fr. Montesi project); food banks, homeless and we are hoping to get the green light next year on a Eucharistic Congress, so have started saving for this exciting project. Tickets available from the box office or www.eventbrite.co.uk"

THE BISHOPS' CONFERENCE OF SCOTLAND JUSTICE AND PEACE COMMISSION

Campaigns, Communication and Events

Coordinator This post will at once be challenging and rewarding. The successful candidate will be expected to motivate, reinvigorate and co-ordinate the existing work of the commission, as well as encourage new activity in the area of Justice and Peace in Scotland.

Applicants for the post must be able to evidence an ability to build a high profile for Justice and Peace through communication, campaigning and organising events. They should also be able to demonstrate a good grasp of world affairs and politics. They must have an ability to motivate and encourage people, from all sections of the community, to become aware and involved in meaningful and manageable action. Digital and social networking skills are essential. The successful candidate will be a highly motivated individual who has a proven track record of being able to work on their own initiative.

Salary - £21 000, 24 hours per week

and will require a degree of flexibility as some travel, evening and weekend work is required.

To express interest in the post and for full job description for the above post please send email to

jill.kent@justiceandpeacescotland.org.uk

Closing date for receipt of applications for post: Mon 5th February 2024.